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Announcement from The Rev. Ben Robertson 

 

I am thrilled to announce that Nick Brata has accepted the call to serve as All Saints’ next Director 
of Youth Ministries, beginning on 1 September. Nick is a beloved St. Christopher’s Episcopal 
School faculty member known for connecting with and mentoring his students. I know the faith 
life of our young people, and their families, will be enriched by his ministry. Nick will continue his 
good work as Lower and Middle School Choir Director and Middle School Arts Director at St. 
Christopher’s, and as a Staff Singer with the All Saints Choir, when not having all the fun at youth 
group. Watch your email, Dove, or the Sunday Announcements for upcoming events and 
activities! If you have any questions, email youth@allsaintsrichmond.org. Welcome Nick! 

 

Nick asked me to share a few words, "Dear All Saints Community, I am overjoyed to serve as your 
next Director of Youth Ministries. As a teacher of twenty years, I have always enjoyed working with 
children and helping guide them through this fun but challenging part of their lives. I look forward 
to getting to know the youth of All Saints and helping to develop a strong community.” 

 

mailto:youth@allsaintsrichmond.org

